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 FORT VANNOY TRIBE-UNE  
  We are a responsible and caring community of learners. 
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 Fort. We have completed our first Dibels Day for 
reading and will be starting our reading 
intervention and enrichment groups this week.   
 
We have gone through an extensive process to 
change the name of our mascot and are now 
known as the Fort Vannoy Nobles.  The mascot 
was voted on last spring; and we will be working 
to create an experience and exceptional 
opportunity.   As these committees make 
decisions, we will share those with you.   
 
We will be getting a Spirit store together where 
students can spend the tickets they have earned 
in our PBIS culture.  These tickets can be 
earned in a variety of ways; in the classroom, on 
the playground, and around the school, for 
displaying appropriate behavior and doing 
things the “Noble Way”.  I believe in teaching 
our students a positive growth mindset, being 
the best YOU that YOU can be, doing the right 
thing, and giving your best all the time.  I look 
forward to witnessing each student grow and 
develop every day.   
 
As I mentioned above, the Scarecrows are 
coming!  From what I understand this has been 
a long standing family and school tradition that I 
look forward to seeing with much anticipation.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please 
feel free to contact me at the school.  Follow us 
on Twitter @FVES_nobles.  You can also see 
our Twitter feed on our school webpage to see 
what is going on here at the Fort!   #noblepride 
 
Thank you. 
 
Lori Conner 
Principal 
Fort Vannoy 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

4th-  3rd grade visit to Green Ridge Farm  
7th-  Good News begins-12:45 to 1:45 pm 

10th- Columbus Day-Yes, school for students  
11th-  PTO Meeting 2:15-Cafetreria 
14th-  Professional Development Day--- 

*NO school for students* 

18th- Tuesday S.M.A.R.T. begins  

20th-  Thursday S.M.A.R.T. begins                 
31st-  Jog-A-Thon—Morning activity –                   

look for more info coming from our PTO  

      Halloween class festivities-after lunch    
 
Nov 6th- Daylight Savings Ends— 

             Fall Back one hour--  

       
 
 

Welcome Fall! 
 
Fall brings back-to-school, football, leaves 
changing colors, and our scarecrow display.  I 
would like to thank all of you for the warm 
welcome to Fort Vannoy family.  I have truly 
enjoyed getting to meet many of you at the ice 
cream social, PTO meeting, and Open House/ 
Back-to-school night.  I am doing my very best 
to learn names and faces.  
We have a lot happening around here at the 
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Be sure to save all those “Box Tops for 
Educations” labels.  Last year the PTO 
received $ 788.80 for school enrichment 
simply by clipping and sending in the box 
tops. Each class is in the running for a 
delicious ice cream sundae party with all 
the toppings, at the end of the year, for 
the most box tops brought in.  Be sure to 
label your child’s box tops so each class 
is credited properly. Please read the 
attached flyer for more information.    

 
 
 

 
BREAKFAST/LUNCH PROGRAM 

 
Just a reminder—HEALTHY, NUTRITIONAL       

BREAKFAST and LUNCH  
are no charge to all students.   

    
 

    CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS 
Fort Vannoy encourages all parents, grandparents 
and community members to volunteer at our school.  

Please go to the district website: 
www.threerivers.k12.or.us 

Go to the District drop down tab and select Volunteer 
Information and complete the form.  After you are 

approved to be a volunteer, which could take up to 
two weeks, please come to the office and sign in on 

the laptop computer located on 
Mrs. Verser’s counter. 

 
 
 
 
 

      

                               

 

         

 

SHOPPING AT FRED MEYER REALLY PAYS OFF! 

COMMUNITY REWARDS 
WHERE SHOPPING & GIVING UNITE 

EARN DONATIONS 
JUST BY SHOPPING WITH YOUR FRED MEYER 

 REWARDS CARD! 
Sign up for the Community Rewards program by linking 

your Fred Meyer Rewards Card to 
 Fort Vannoy Elementary School  

At 
 www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards.   

You can search for us by name or by our non-profit 
number---90758    

  

 

THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NEWSLETTER 

WANT TO KNOW WHAT’S HAPPENING IN YOUR 

SCHOOL DISTRICT?  

CHECK OUT THE NEWSLETTER 

THREERIVERS TIDINGS AT: 

Threerivers.k12.or.us 

FIND IT UNDER “QUICK LINKS” THE 

 “DISTRICT NEWS” 

 

 

 

New Fort Vannoy School Mascot 
We will begin the process of selecting the Fort 
Vannoy Nobles new mascot.  Students will be 
involved in this process—so get some ideas in 

mind.  Look for more information in the next few 
weeks. 

NOBEL PRIDE! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


